
Principal Message 9/15/23 

Stevenson Families, 

This week our Kindergarten through second grade students took their first state FAST test of the school 
year.  These state test results measure the acquisition of grade level standards and are used by our 
teachers to assist with instructional planning.  We thank our families for getting students to school 
promptly so the testing sessions began quickly. 
 
This week the staff also selected the individuals to represent Stevenson as the Employee of the Year and 
the Teacher of the Year.  I am pleased to share that Mrs. Dorothy Sloan-Gripp as Employee of the Year 
and Mrs. Angela Barrons as Teacher of the Year were selected.  These two ladies are truly deserving 
individuals of these titles.  They both go above and beyond to support our students, teachers, and 
families.  Congratulations on this well-deserved recognition! 
 
Blue Ribbon shirts have been delivered to your child’s classroom. If you have not received your shirt, 
please check with your teacher.  If you have any sizing issues please email help@rlsfundraising.org  Spirit 
shirts have not yet arrived, those will come home at a later date. 
 
Saturday, September 16th, Stevenson is joining the Merritt Island community and the Do It For Hunter 
Foundation by participating in the You Matter Day.  This event has been created to promote positivity, 
encouragement, and compassion.  The event runs from 10:00am to 3:00pm.  Individuals will visit a 
variety of locations around the community to receive free prizes, food, stickers, bracelets, etc.  The 
event concludes at 3:00 pm at Merritt Island High School.  Feel free to reach out to Mrs. Hamilton-
Stanifer if you have any questions.  Hamilton.hayley@brevardschools.org 
 
On Tuesday at 4:15pm in the Media Center our SAC and Parent Volunteer Group will hold their 
September meeting.  All are welcome to attend.  You can locate all of Stevenson’s calendar of events at 
https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/152#calendar78.  
 
If you signed up for tutoring, it begins next week.  Mrs. Barrons will be sending confirmation emails to 
those participating. 
 
Well, that’s it for this week.  I hope everyone has a wonderful weekend.  We’ll see you Monday in the 
car loop!   
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Fleeger 
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